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To Yakunin S.P. 

ul. Borisa Galushkina, 8/18-61 

YACONTO LLC 

Moscow 
 

129301 

 

As it has been previously reported to you, your appeal to the President  

of Russian Federation №121009-A01 from 09.10.2012 has been reviewed. 

In order to review your appeal in an impartial and comprehensive way we have 

requested necessary documents and materials. 

Therefore, the period of consideration for your appeal has been prolonged  

by 30 days (part 2, article 12 of the Federal Law of May 2
nd

 2006 №59-FZ “On the 

procedure for reviewing the appeals from the citizens of Russian Federation”). 

 

 

 

Head of the Department for 

maintenance of activity of the 

Reception Desk of the President 

of RF for reception of citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T. Kulikova 

 

 

 

(Original document is in Russian.) 


